
St. Timothy’s Times 

St. Timothy’s School Newsletter  -  September 22, 2022 

St. Timothy’s Parish School is committed to providing quality Catholic Education through the 
cooperative efforts of the faith community. 

SCHOOL PICTURES 

MONDAY, SEPT. 26 
 

On Monday, September 26th 
school       pictures will be taken 
by Zahler Photography. On this 

day, the wearing of uniforms is optional.    
Order forms were sent home last week.  
Extra forms are available in the office.  
 

Families may choose to have siblings pictures 
taken between 7:45 and 8:00 a.m. sharp! 
Additional order envelopes will be available. If 
you have any questions please call or email 
the school. 
 

Picture Retake day is Thurs. November 10th. 
Tuesday/Thursday Preschool students will 
take pictures on this day.  
 

HOME & SCHOOL 
MEETING TONIGHT  

Sept. 22nd 7pm 

Please join us tonight, Thursday, 
September 22nd for our first 

Home and School Meeting at 7:00pm in the 
school gym.  We request a parent from each 
family to attend the meeting to learn more about 
our Home and School Association, upcoming 
fundraisers, and volunteer opportunities.  See 
you there!  

.  MARATHON WEEK 3 UPDATE! 

Our Fall Marathon fundraiser is underway!  Can you help us reach our goal?  
This year we are celebrating The Church of Saint Timothy’s 100th birthday with a 

Birthday Party themed Marathon! To kick off the Marathon fundraising students had 
a Pep Rally the first week of school, then last week, students played their first Marathon 

game on Friday!   They had fun trying to pop balloons with bean bags!   
Each Friday, students gather together to learn how much they have collected in pledges, to pray for 
the special prayer intentions they have gathered, and to enjoy a fun game or activity! 

So far, students have brought in about $2,300 in pledges!  Our goal this year is $23,400, and if each family brings in 
their goal of $300 we will reach that goal!  We still have a ways to go, and just have a little over 2 weeks to collect 
pledges, but we know we can do it!  Remember to turn in your pledges this Friday by 9am for our weekly count! 
Thank you for your support!   

Hot Lunch Day, scheduled for October 13, 
will have to be rescheduled.  We will post 
the date as soon as we know!  Thank you! 



DATES TO REMEMBER 

Fri. Sept. 23        -Turn in your Marathon pledges! 
Thurs. Sept. 22  -Home & School Meeting 7pm 

Sat. Sept. 24        -Family Fun Day & Street Dance 

Sun. Sept. 25       -Fall Festival 9:00am-5:00pm 

Mon. Sept. 26      -Picture Day! 
Sept. 27-Oct. 10   -NWEA Testing 

Thurs. Sept. 29    -School Mass 9:00am, grade 5 

Fri. Sept. 30        -Turn in your Marathon pledges! 
Thurs. Oct. 6       -School Mass 9:00am, grade 4 

Fri. Oct. 7            -School Rosary 

Fri. Oct. 7            -Turn in your Marathon pledges! 
Sat. Oct. 8           -School Marathon! 
Tues. Oct. 11      -Late Start, school starts 10:10am 

Wed. Oct. 12        -PreK & Kind. Field trip to Fire Station 

Thurs. Oct. 13      -School Mass, 9:00am, grade 3 

Oct. 19-21            -NO SCHOOL, MEA 

 

 

Prayer to Our Mother 
of Perpetual Help 

Mother of Perpetual Help, 
today we face so many 
difficulties. Your picture tells us so much 
about you. It reminds us to reach out 
and help those in need. Help us 
understand that our lives belong to 
others as much as they belong to us. 
 

Mary, Model of Christian love, we know 
we cannot heal every ill or solve every 
problem. But with God's grace, we 
intend to do what we can. May we be 
true witnesses to the world that love for 
one another really matters. May our 
daily actions proclaim how fully our lives 
are modeled after yours, Mother of 
Perpetual Help. 

Prayer Corner 

School Advisory Board Position 

The School Advisory Board has an opening.  The 
role of the Advisory Board is to advise the pastor and 
principal in matters relating to the school, its policies 
and procedures, and advising on administrative 
decisions.  If you are interested in helping in this way, 
please contact Father Meyer at: 
frmeyer@churchofsttimothy.org 

Centennial Cookbooks Available 

The Parish Centennial Cookbooks have arrived!  
They are available for purchase in the Parish or 
School Offices.  There were over 800 recipe 
submissions, making it a wonderful keepsake for 
our Centennial year!  The book is $15 per book.  

 LUNCH STATEMENTS 

Lunch Statements are going home today 
for those with negative balances.  Please 
deposit money into your Lunch account on 
Sycamore or bring money into the school 
office.  Thank you! 

Cold Weather Reminder! 

The weather is quickly getting cooler.  Please 
remember to have students dress 

appropriately.  Students in PreK - grade 5 go outside for 
morning and lunch recess and will need sweatshirts or 
jackets if it is under 60.  Please see Cold Weather dress 
code flyer in this week’s Thursday envelope.   

GIRLS Dress: Reminder all girls in PreK-8th grade should 
be wearing leggings or tights under their skirts/jumpers 
as the weather is getting cooler. 

 USED UNIFORMS NEEDED 

We are still in need of donations of used 
uniforms, especially the smaller sizes.  If 
you have uniforms laying around at home 
that are too small, please bring them in to 
the school office.  Thank you! 

This week is “National Box Tops” week. Every one earns $5 for the school this week by using this 
referral link and scanning their first receipt that had a participating box top item.  

https://btfe.smart.link/c2jjdifkw?referral_code=GGK587CK  

See Eblast email attachment from Mrs. Shelby for a full list of participating items. If you’re already using the Box 
Tops App, then any receipt you scan this week will earn double box tops.  



 

Kindergarten Self Portraits! 

Help us reach our Marathon Goal 

MARATHON REWARDS 2022 

When we reach: 
 $5,850 -  We get a cookie with lunch! 

 $11,700 - WHAT’S THE SCOOP ice cream 
truck will bring treats for the whole school at 

recess! 
 $17,550 - We get to wear Birthday Party 

Clothes to School! 
 $23,400 - LOCK IN MARATHON PARTY FOR 

THE WHOLE SCHOOL! 


